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Juvenile Arrest at Liberty High School 

  

PASO ROBLES, CA – On 10/10/2024 at approximately 0950 hours, a Paso Robles Police 

Department School Resource Officer (SRO) was requested at Liberty High School regarding 

reports of a juvenile who displayed a knife in the parking lot on campus. Additionally, a small 

group of students confronted one another in the parking lot prompting a report of the potential 

for physical physical escalation. The Principal was able to narrow the information down to two 

possible students. Per school policy and school request, a pat down search for weapons was 

conducted on both students as a precautionary measure. One of the students had a silver, 

folding pocket knife in his pocket. 

 

The 17 year old male was arrested for 626.10 PC – Possession of a Weapon on School 

Grounds. He was cooperative with the investigation and transported to San Luis Obispo 

Juvenile Hall.  

 

This is an ongoing investigation and the Paso Robles Police Department is requesting anyone 

with any information to call PRPD at 805-237-6464 or persons wishing to remain anonymous 

are encouraged to call Crime Stoppers’ 24-hour hotline at 805-529-STOP, or by texting 

“SLOTIPS” to CRIMES (274637). 
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